

Name:

Class:

Date:

Reading Comprehension: Shopping at the Mall

Read the following passage and then complete the task below:



Mrs Smith is in the mall. She wants to buy clothes for her family. First, she went into Marks and Spencer. She bought two T- shirts, a pair of jeans and a winter coat for her son. Then she bought a lovely skirt and a jacket for her daughter. When she went to the men's department, she found nice shirts for her husband and pairs of trousers. After paying for all the clothes for her husband and children, she went to Primark. She wanted to buy a pair of pyjamas and a dressing gown for her daughter. There were also lovely slippers on sale which she bought. The last shop she went to was New Look. She found a beautiful red cardigan, a silk purple blouse and an evening dress which she bought for herself. After all that shopping, she was really tired. Mrs Smith decided to take a rest at Costa and drink a cup of coffee and eat a piece of chocolate cake.

Answer the following in full sentences:

1. Who went shopping? _____
2. Where is she doing her shopping? _____
3. What did she buy her son? _____
4. What did she buy her husband? _____
5. What did she buy from Primark? _____
6. Which shop did she go to last? _____
7. What did she buy herself ? _____
8. Was she tired? _____
9. Did she take a rest? _____
10. Where did she go? _____
11. What did she drink? _____
12. What did she eat? _____

Discussion: Do you like shopping? Yes, why? No, why?

